W-11042/54/2017-Water-I-Part(1)
Government of India
Ministry of Drinking Water and Sanitation

sk sk ok
4™ Floor,
Pt. Deendayal Antyodaya Bhawan
CGO Complex, Lodhi Road,
New Delhi — 110003
Dated: 10.11.2017

To

(i) The Chief Secretary, all States/UTs
(i) Principal Secretary/ In-charge,
Rural Water Supply Department, all States/UTs
(iii) Engineer-in-Chief / Chief Engineer / Director (WSSO), all States/UTs

Sub: Change of Venue of workshop scheduled to be held on 14.11.2017 from
Vigyan Bhawan to India International Centre — reg.

Madam / Sir, !

The undersigned is directed to refer to D.O. letter of even No. dated 02.11 20177
regarding the workshop on restructuring of NRDWP, road map for “Har Ghar J al” and
sharing the good practices in the States.

The aforesaid workshop scheduled to be held on 14.11.2017 (1000 hrs) at Hall
No. 4, Vigyan Bhawan, New Delhi will now be held at India International Centre,
40, Maxmular Marg, New Delhi-110003.

The change in venue may please be noted.

(Satyab,
Joint Secretary to the Govt. of India
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